
  
PUBLIC NOTICE  

                   

   
In the best interest of our community’s health and safety 
the Township of Nairn and Hyman is taking proactive 
steps to help in preventing the spread of the COVID-19 
virus. 
 
The Township office will be closed to the public from 
Monday November 16th until further notice.  The office 
will remain operational and staff can be reached during 
regular business hours at 705-869-4232. 
 
Bill payments can be made online, at your bank, by 
mailing a cheque or by dropping off a cheque in the 
drop box located outside the office door. Please include 
your roll number and/or account number on your 
cheque. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate 
your patience and understanding.  We will continue to 
provide updates on the situation as they arise. 
 
           


